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FormFactor Announces Internet Availability of Proxy Materials for Its 2008 Annual Meeting 
of Stockholders

LIVERMORE, CA, Apr 10, 2008 (MARKET WIRE via COMTEX News Network) -- FormFactor, Inc. (NASDAQ: FORM) today 
announced the Internet availability of its proxy materials for its 2008 Annual Meeting of Stockholders under the new "Notice and 
Access" rule adopted by the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission. FormFactor's proxy materials can be viewed on the 
company's website at http://investors.formfactor.com.  

Under the SEC's new "Notice and Access" rule, a company may satisfy its proxy materials delivery requirements by delivering a 
"Notice of Internet Availability of Proxy Materials" to its stockholders, providing Internet access to its proxy materials, and 
providing a printed set of its proxy materials by mail to any stockholder who requests them. FormFactor has elected to take full 
advantage of the new rule. Under the new rule, FormFactor is mailing to its stockholders of record on March 31, 2008 a "Notice 
of Internet Availability of Proxy Materials," instead of mailing a printed set of its proxy materials as the company has done for 
past annual meetings. 

FormFactor filed its proxy materials for the 2008 Annual Meeting and its Annual Report on Form 10-K for the fiscal year ended 
December 29, 2007 with the Securities and Exchange Commission. The investment community can view these documents on 
the company's website at http://investors.formfactor.com. FormFactor's stockholders may obtain a printed copy of FormFactor's 
proxy materials and its 2007 Annual Report free of charge by following the instructions provided on the company's website or in 
the "Notice of Internet Availability of Proxy Materials." 

FormFactor is holding its 2008 Annual Meeting of Stockholders on Thursday, May 22, 2008, at 3:00 p.m., Pacific Daylight Time, 
at the company's corporate headquarters, located at 7005 Southfront Road, Livermore, California 94551. 

About FormFactor: 

Founded in 1993, FormFactor, Inc. (NASDAQ: FORM) is the leader in advanced wafer probe cards, which are used by 
semiconductor manufacturers to electrically test integrated circuits, or ICs. The company's wafer sort, burn-in and device 
performance testing products move IC testing upstream from post-packaging to the wafer level, enabling semiconductor 
manufacturers to lower their overall production costs, improve yields, and bring next-generation devices to market. FormFactor 
is headquartered in Livermore, California with operations in Europe, Asia and North America. For more information, visit the 
company's website at www.formfactor.com.  

FormFactor and the FormFactor logo are registered trademarks of FormFactor, Inc. All other product, trademark, company or 
service names mentioned herein are the property of their respective owners. 
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